
St Felim’s National School 

 
 

Leiter, Bailieborough, Co. Cavan A82 CX30 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on 15  May 2024.  

 The following reports were presented to the board: 

o A Child Protection Oversight Report  

o A Treasurers Report 

o A Principal’s Report  

 The board approved the school calendar 2024/2025.  A copy is available for parents on the website and on 

Aladdin Connect.  

 The board have received DES approval for a new permanent shared SET post. This follows an increase in 

our Special Education Teaching hours. The post will be shared with The Model NS. 

 The Board wishes the boys and girls participating in Cumann Na mBunscol Competitions well in their 

upcoming GAA matches. Well done on your efforts.  

 The board would like to congratulate the boys and girls who represented the school at FAI Soccer, the 

INTO Skills Competitions and the Bailieborough Courthouse Project. Well done on your achievements. 

 The board would like to welcome Jacinta Woods who was appointed by Glanmore Foods to the position of 

Hot Meals Operative. We wish her well in her new role. The board hopes that the children are enjoying the 

Hot Meals.  

 The Board congratulates the Parents Association on the success of their Fun Run/Walk and thanks them 

for their support with the Gymnastics classes running in school at the moment. The Board thanks the PA 

committee and the volunteers for hosting the refreshments after First Communion.  

 Congratulations to the boys and girls in Rang 2 on their First Holy Communion and best wishes for a 

blessed day to pupils receiving the sacrament of Confirmation on Saturday, May 18.  

 The Board of Management ratified the following policies: 

o Special Education Needs Policy 

o PE Whole School Plan 

o Supervision Policy  

 The school will close on the following dates: 

o Friday, June 7 - local and European elections.  

o Friday, June 21- Summer Closure 

 The next meeting of the board will be in June.   

Yours sincerely,  

Eilís Keegan 
Secretary to B.O.M 
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